
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 8:00:04 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Andrew Sarkany
Submission Time: Jun 30 2021 7:56AM
Email: dsarkany@hotmail.com
Telephone: 208-850-0351
Address: 24777 N CAN ADA ROAD
Star, ID 83669

Name of Utility Company: Power Engineers

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "Please don't sell our water to a foreign country. "

------
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From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 7:00:07 AM

The following comments were submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Jennifer Hunt
Submission Time: Jun 29 2021 6:08PM
Email: jenniferhunt123@msn.com
Telephone: 208-794-2623
Address: 1486 N. Echo Creek Pl.
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle City

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "Suez Water has a reputation for sky-high rates and poor customer service. They 
should not be allowed to acquire Eagle Water accounts. They are a foreign-owned company 
which does not support the growth of our U.S. economy or support the improvement of our 
American infrastructure. The purchase should be denied."

------

Name: Claudine Whitfield
Submission Time: Jun 30 2021 6:47AM
Email: mountainsnmore@gmail
Telephone: 208-939-9244
Address: 10165 W Lariat Dr
Boise, ID 83714

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "Please do not allow the sale of Eagle Water to Suez. I’ve lived here 16 years and 
never had a problem with my water. The service and water quality are exceptional. Why 
would we want to sell to an “outsider”?? SO much has changed here since we moved here and 
many of those changes have not been for the better. Comments on the Suez Water website are 
not good, almost no one is happy with them, why would you allow them to make even more 
people miserable? We like our water company. Let’s keep some of Idaho, Idaho!"

------
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